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WE NEED YOUR HELP TO RAISE MONEY FOR OUR SCHOOL 
 

We are hosting a Clothing Collection 
with Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools 

 
Do you have clothes in your wardrobe that you no longer wear, maybe last year’s fashions, or that buy 

that was too good to leave but it’s not really you after all? 
 

Please help us fundraise by donating your good quality unwanted, re-useable (clean, dry and wearable) 
clothes and accessories 

(please pair and tie shoes together) 
 

Your donations become affordable clothing in other countries so please do not send poor quality, dirty 
or wet items, and no duvets, pillows, curtains, books, CDs or bric-a-brac. Currently, the clothing 

collections are being sent to the Ukraine, so please donate as much as you possibly can. 
 

STOP and THINK - is it something you’d wear out and about yourself or pass to a friend? If not, no-one 
else will want to buy and wear it either, so unfortunately, it’s not reusable and can’t go in the bag.  

Any bag from home may be used to donate your clothing in. 
 

Even if it’s only one t-shirt please bring it in, as it will all help our school. 
If you can involve family, friends and neighbours please do. 

 
We truly appreciate your support in helping raise additional funds for our school for the benefit of our 

children. 
 

There’s no better feeling than knowing you raised funds, helped the economy, the environment, and 
somebody on the other side of the world – and all by donating some clothes. 

 
If we can fill 100 bags, we’ll have half a tonne! 

Our last clothing collection raised £41.04, so let’s try and beat that amount this time! 

 

Please bring your donated, bagged items to school on Tuesday 8th July 
2025 and leave at the end of the school drive by 9am. 

 

Thank you. 
 

  


